
 
 
 

 
 

SERVICE IMPACTS NOTICE 
 
Effective December 7, 2016, all new residential discretionary projects within 
the Affordable/In-Fill Housing and Sustainable Buildings Expedite Program 
shall have a minimum of 4 units or more units to qualify for acceptance into 
the Expedite Program, in conformance with Council Policy 900-14 (2003 
version).  
  
Current residential discretionary projects already accepted into the Expedite 
Program will continue to be processed.  
 
For more information, please contact Jeff Peterson, Development Project 
Manager III at 619-446-5237 or JAPeterson@sandiego.gov. 
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